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Individuals facing domestic violence charges in Arizona should never make any type of attempt to 

contact the alleged victim. It is common for a person to question the accusation against them when they 

are suddenly faced with criminal domestic violence charges. However, contacting the alleged victim is 

not the way to resolve these types of concerns. Trying to “clear things up” with the victim will almost 

always make the situation worse. A person could even face additional and potentially more severe 

charges if they try to seek out the victim. 

The best way for a person to deal with a criminal domestic violence charge is to contact a criminal 

defense attorney instead. In order to successfully defend this type of charge, a defendant should look 

for an attorney who understands how to challenge the evidence and work strategically to alter the 

interpretation of the charge. It’s also a good idea to look for someone who has successfully defended 

individuals facing similar types of charges in the past. Every domestic violence case is different, and 

therefore it is important for a defendant to retain an attorney who cares about their future and listens 

to all of their questions and concerns. 

### 

Jeremy Geigle is a criminal defense attorney and shareholder at JacksonWhite.  He has been practicing 

over 8 years and has handled thousands of felony and misdemeanor counts.  He works in both adult and 

juvenile court handling DUIs, aggravated felonies and sex crimes in Arizona.  He works in Federal, State 

and local jurisdictions including Phoenix, Mesa, Gilbert, Chandler, Scottsdale, Glendale, Tempe and 

Peoria.  Mr. Geigle is a 5-Star-Client-Rated Attorney on Avvo. To read more about what former clients 

are saying about hiring Mr. Geigle or to set up a free consultation, please visit 

www.jacksonwhitelaw.com/criminal-defense-law.  

 

Founded in 1983, JacksonWhite P.C. offers a full -range of services to assist individuals, families and 

businesses with their legal needs. Since its inception, the Mesa firm has grown steadily to include 22 

highly experienced attorneys and over 40 paralegals, legal assistants and staff. At this size, the firm is 

large enough to offer the efficiency and technical expertise of larger firms, yet small enough to provide 

clients with individualized, personalized attention. JacksonWhite has multiple offices around the state of 

Arizona including Mesa, Casa Grande and Peoria locations. For more information on a specific attorney 

or an area of practice, please visit www.jacksonwhitelaw.com, or www.jacksonwhitelaw.com/criminal-

defense-law.  


